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CHDP Program Letter No.: 16-10

TO: ALL CHILD HEALTH AND DISABILITY PREVENTION (CHDP) 
PROGRAM DIRECTORS, DEPUTY DIRECTORS, MEDICAL 
CONSULTANTS.

SUBJECT: TRANSITION OF CHDP PROGRAM CLINICAL LABORATORY 
PROVIDER CLAIMS IN ACCORDANCE WITH NATIONAL STANDARDS.

Enclosed is Provider Information Notice 16-10, informing CHDP Program providers of 
the proposed transition away from the use of the CHDP Program two-digit local codes, 
and the Confidential Screening/Billing Report (PM 160) form.  In its place, CHDP 
Program providers will use the CPT-4 national codes on the CMS-1500, or UB-04 claim 
form.  As an alternative to paper claims, providers are encouraged to submit electronic 
claims via the ACS x12N 837P (Professional), version 5010A1 electronic transaction.  
For CHDP Program Laboratory providers only, this change is effective for dates of 
service on or after February 1, 2017.  

Please distribute this Provider Information Notice and attachments without any revisions 
to your county CHDP Program providers, complete and retain the “Report of Distribution”
(DHCS 4504). The DHCS 4504 is located at:

http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/formsandpubs/forms/Forms/ChildMedSvcForms/dhcs4504.pdf

For questions or concerns regarding the transition, providers may send an email to 
CHDPTransition@Xerox.com. 
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